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BULLETIN BOARDS - "When it was my turn to do the bulletin oard, the theme     was choosing
the right through prayer. I had originally planned on using existing pictures     of children
praying. I wanted to make it more personal and decided to take pictures of the     children in our
Primary pretending to pray, then I took the photos to the copy shop and     had them enlarged
and copied with a color copy. I didn't tell the children what I had     planned and they were very
pleased to see themselves on the board! It was cheery and a     neat way to show off our
beautiful Primary children!" KATRINA, LEWISTON, IDAHO  
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